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July 26, 2023 
 
 
Dear GJUESD Families, 
 
I hope you have been enjoying the summer vacation! It’s hard to believe the start of the 2023-
24 school year is less than a month away. The first day of school is Thursday, August 17th. More 
information will be shared with you about the start of the school year as school offices open on 
Wednesday, August 2nd.  
 
The District’s 2023-24 Parent Information Guide and required forms that need to be completed 
can be found on our website. The guide and forms will be sent home with students on the first 
day of school. Please complete the required forms and return them to your school. The 
District’s website is a valuable resource for parents https://www.galt.k12.ca.us/. School site 
websites will be updated by August 4th.  
 
State Assessment Results 
You can access the spring 2023 state assessment results for the California Assessment of 
Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP) on Synergy. Results can be accessed electronically 
through ParentVUE. Once you log in, click on state tests and then click on CAASPP to view your 
child’s report.    
 
If you need assistance creating a ParentVUE account, or if you are not able to view the report 
online, please contact your child’s school office starting on August 2, 2023, to obtain an 
activation key specifically for your child. Student reports will be mailed to families in August. 
 
We are excited to serve our students and families this school year. Staff are diligently preparing 
for a wonderful year full of learning, engagement and fun! We look forward to seeing you 
soon.  
 
“Successful schools not only embrace but actively solicit the engagement of students’ families.” 

~Debbie Silver, Educator  
 
Genuinely,  
 
 
Lois Yount 
Superintendent  

https://www.galt.k12.ca.us/StudentsFamilies/Parent-Information-Guide/index.html
https://www.galt.k12.ca.us/
https://ca-egusd-psv.edupoint.com/

